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Comments: Greetings,

 

As a tax payer, Arizona resident, and Veteran, I firmly oppose this plan to close public lands/roads. These are for

the public to use and our tax dollars pay to keep it maintained, with that being said many 4X4 choose to volunteer

their time, money, and effort to help maintain and keep these roads/trails clean. Lets also take in mind all the

revenue that the State would loose from out of state 4x4 enthusiasts who drive here from all over the country just

to see the amazing and unique scenery that only Arizona can provide. Please keep these roads open so I can

pass on my love of the outdoors to my children so they can pass it on to theirs. Thank you.  


